

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

March 22, 1994

Jeff Mortensen Jeff Mortensen & Associates 6010-B Midway Park Blvd. NE Albuquerque, NM 87109

RE: UPDATED DRAINAGE PLAN FOR A VACATION ACTION TO REDUCE AN EXISTING 20' DRAINAGE EASEMENT TO A PROPOSED 5' DRAINAGE EASEMENT (E17-D41Z) ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED 3/12/94.

Dear Mr. Mortensen:

Based on the information provided on your March 14, 1994 submittal, the above referenced site is acceptable for the proposed 20' Drainage Easement Vacation and establishment of the new 5' Drainage Easement.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768-2667.

Sincerely,

Sannie J. Montoya, CE Engineering Associate

BJM/d1/WPHYD/8406

c: Andrew Garcia File